
Follow Up to Question 
from the February 28, 2017,  

Organization, Education, and Policy Committee Meeting 
 

re:  Student Discipline 
 
 
Question:  Does Collin College share information with peer institutions in the event 
there is a SOBI (Strategies of Behavioral Intervention) matter with a student who is 
being expelled from Collin College? 
 
Answer:   
 

If a peer institution contacts Collin College and the matter is related to safety or health, 
or if there is an educational reason within Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act 
(FERPA), Collin can share information with peer institutions. 
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